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‘WATCH THIS SPACE’ 

The latest topic in The Farmers Room has all been about Space & Aliens. 

We read ‘Aliens Love Underpants’ and that got the children very interested 

in building their own huge rocket, where they jetted off to the moon in to 
explore. 

 

Farmers Children also looked at the 

community we live in, and they found various 
landmarks around the nursery/on their way 

to nursery. They made a board all about what 
they found along the way. 

 

The children asked for the story area to be moved, and made a Farmers 

Tree with all their pictures on it. The area is very comfortable with new cushions and soft toys. 

HOLIDAYS 

Little Lambs have been focussing on holidays and days out for their topics. They set up a Smithills 

Farm in their room to build upon their live experiences from home.   

 

The Lambs have been milking their 
‘cow’ and looking at the different 

animals from the farm. 

 

They focussed on sensory play and 

have recently made treasure 

baskets which enhance the 

sensory area with gel pads, black & 

white mats and sensory smelly 

socks! 

 

Thank you so much for your support for those who took part in the Mad Hatter’s Tea 
Party. We raised £10 for the NSPCC. 

 

Staff News 

Welcome to our newest member of staff, Salma who is based in the 

Farmers Room.  

 

Jess and Kirsty are soon moving into Farmers to support the children transitioning 

through from Lambs, and Susana will be moving into Lambs room as part of her Level 3 course.  

 

Bekki is remaining in Lambs as team leader. Susana is moving into Lambs as part of her 

Level 3 training.  

 

The staff teams are as follows:- Lambs Room:- Bekki, Susana & Lauren & Farmers Room:- Jess, Sofia, 

Salma, Lucy, Kirsty & Cherine.   

 

Many congratulations to Cherine who has been promoted to Assistant Manager. 
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Parent Notices 

Please take a look at our new & improved ‘Welcome Board’ when you call in, 

showing our Further Events.  Can you please ensure that when leaving the car 

park you go via the bottom exit.   

 

As the weather is starting to change we would appreciate it if you could bring in 

wellies and waterproof coats for your children. Thank You 

 

 

 

 

Tues 12th September Pyjama Party – come in your PJs 

 

Sat 9th September 10.00 am Messy Play-Doh disco 

 

Sept/October  Selected Farmers children will be visiting the ladies & gentlemen from 

Half Acre House for fun day trips out.  

October ½ term trip! We will be running a trip for Farmers Children to Running Wild, our 

exclusive Party Centre, dates tbc, cost is £7.50 which includes transport, entrance & snack – 

Please speak to a member of the team if you are interested.  

4th October  Chinese Festival – Full Moon!  

 

19th October  Diwali – Hindu Festival of Lights – Party Time!  

 

Friday 13th October Family Baking Morning  

                         

Tues 31st October Halloween Disco-fancy dress-as scary as you like. We’ll be making 

decorations/costumes etc.                                                        

FANCY A PARTY? 

 

 

 

 

Did you know that Running Wild, our exclusive children’s party centre, located on the top floor at 
Fisherfield in Middleton, is now on Facebook?  

Search ‘Running Wild Parties’ and like the page to keep up to date with events and news. 

If you’re interested in booking your child’s Private Party at Running Wild, please go to 

http://runningwildparties.co.uk 

Or Ring Paula on 0161 653 1996 

For all current info/updates  

https://www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 

 

    

Bye For Now! From Becki & Team 
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